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April 22, 2022 
 
Project: new home at 181 S. High Street 
Request: review and approval of exterior material selections 
 
 
Previous ARB approvals include the overall design, exterior colors, and some exterior 
materials. In this application we’re seeking approval of the last few exterior materials: 
 
Exterior Lighting 

• Gas Lanterns on the front porch and rear entry 
• Electric lights at the garage overhead doors and garage service door 

 
Porch Overlay 

• Sandstone tile on front porch and rear entry porch 
 
Garage Doors 

• Door on south side of garage to change from an overhead door to a sliding “barn 
door”. Look, style, and color remain the same 

• Door on detached shed to change from solid door to anodized steel glass-panelled 
door. We’re requesting this change to better accommodate the use of the shed for 
outdoor living purposes. Per the approved drawings, this door is being moved from 
the east side of the shed to the north side, where it cannot be seen from the street. 

 
 


